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English   
In English this week we continued to focus 

on super sentence writing. We wrote 

sentences about our half term. For this 

writing we spoke about to make it 

successful we need to write in first person 

(I, my) and make sure we wrote in past 

tense. Our challenge with our writing this 

week was to write about our opinion or 

how it made us feel.   

Phonics 
This week we have focused on the 

sounds: ur, ow, oi, er 

 

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information. 

Maths  

In maths this week we have been 

focusing on place value up to 30 and 

partitioning these numbers. This means 

we have been breaking the number up 

and seeing what it is made of. We 

have used a part, part whole model to 

support our learning. When partitioning 

the number we broke it up into seeing 

how many tens it has and how many 

ones.  

Dates for your diary 
 

Wb 14th November – Anti 

Bullying Week 

15th November (2:15) – 

Emotions coaching 

workshop for parents  

18th November – 

Children in Need and 

Christmas Market  

9th December- School 

Disco 

Reception- 3:40- 4:30 

Year 1- 4:40 – 5:30 

Year 2- 5:40 -  6:30 

 

Protest 
Thank you to all those parents that 

came along to our protest this 

afternoon. I’m sure you will agree that 

the children did a superb job, and we 

hope they got their message across to 

you. We also think they did an amazing 

job at their posters and banners, well 

done Key Stage One!  
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Science 

In Science this term we are focusing on 

planting. This week we started off our 

learning by identifying the key parts that 

make up a flower and then identifying 

the needs of a flower to keep it alive. 

Both classes have also started their own 

experiment of putting a bulb into a 

cupboard and one in sunlight to see what 

happens, we will keep checking on this 

over the next few weeks.    

History 
This week in History we learnt about Edith 

Cavell and why she is significant. We 

discussed what we thought about  

Edith Cavell and a lot of the  

children spoke about how she  

was brave, kind and how helpful  

she was.  


